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Greene County Seeking Internet Survey Participants 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WAYNESBURG – Greene County Commissioners in cooperation with the Southwestern Pennsylvania (SWPA) Connected initiative are asking community members to participate in an in-person conversation to provide information about their current internet access and experience. 

SWPA Connected is a regional consortium that includes the Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission (SPC), Carnegie Mellon University (CMU), Allies for Children, and a diverse group of regional partners to develop an equitable Connectivity Improvement Plan to provide affordable, reliable broadband internet access across the region.

Please join us for a community conversation. The meeting will be Dec 6, 2021 at the 4-H Building, Greene County Fairgrounds. Refreshments served at 5:00 and conversation 5:30-7:00pm. RSVP at (724) 624-8310. Child care made available upon request.

To learn more about the SWPA Connected initiative, visit www.spcregion.org/connected/.


